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Re: Cordova Ranger District Guided Helicopter Skiing Project

 

Susan Coelius Keplinger

 

Olympic Valley, CA 96146

 

To Whom it May Concern,

 

I write this letter in support of the incredible operation and team at Points North Heli-Adventures. I am a longtime

customer of PNH and lover of Cordova thanks to PNH.

 

I've heli-skied with many operations in both the USA and Canada, and PNH is literally one of the best. Their

record of safety, client relationships, and service is unparalleled.

 

All of this said, arguably the best part of PNH is the terrain they offer. The Chugach is unmatched in its beauty

and experience. The ability to access new terrain, and explore more of the Chugach via the new permit will bring

us back to Cordova for years to come. And there isn't much better then seeing a ripping line appear in a Warren

Miller film, only to know that you get to play in those mountains too.

 

The Reluctant Fisherman and Baja Taco are always a bit sleepy when we come to Cordova during the winter

months. But man do we have fun ordering dozens of tacos, crab feasts, and brews. We can't wait to get past this

crazy year of COVID and let the celebrations begin anew.

 

Cordova is a great town, and I'm glad I've got PNH, and the Chugach terrain they access, to draw me, and my

family, up there year after year.

 

PNH is ready to expand their offering and explore the epic wildness Alaska has to offer. Let's do this!

 

-Susan Coelius Keplinger


